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Reviewers: E. Douglass, L. Pezzi, G. Broquet, C. Gnanaseelan, M. Gunduz

This paper was exceptional.  The paper was very clear.  Its structure made it easy to read and understand, and the content was appropriate and covered all relevant issues.  It was a good reflection of the accompanying oral presentation.  There were a few sections that were incomplete, but the author noted these and commented on what he intended to include as well as the predicted length.  He also noted that several references had been omitted.  We only have one suggestion, regarding the discussion of sea surface height and the geoid.  It is our understanding that the GRACE project is relevant to this discussion and it was not mentioned in either the text or the presentation.  It is possible that this project will give a representation of the geoid with greater accuracy than that to which the author referred.  

Beyond that small suggestion, there were a few typographical errors in the paper: “mange” (instead of “manage”) on page 2 and “minuets” (instead of “minutes”) on page 9.  

Other than that, the author did an excellent job with both the lecture and the accompanying notes.

